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WEEK 7 TERM 4 

15 NOVEMBER 2021 

MORUYA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

2022 Class Planning 

Over the coming weeks we will begin planning classes for 2022. To complete this       

process  I work with Classroom Teachers, Assistant Principals and our Learning and  

Support Team to ensure best placement for each child.  Our classes are mixed ability 

classes however we also consider a number of other factors such as student wellbeing 

including friendship groups. To assist us in our planning all students will be asked to 

write down the names of up to 5 friends that they would like to be in a class with next 

year. While we can not guarantee that your child will be with all of these friends we will 

make sure that all children are in a class with at least one close friend.  

2022 Student Leadership Team 

This week we will being talking with Year 5 students about leadership opportunities for 

2022. Student leaders complete a range of tasks across the school each week and are    

involved in our student voice initiatives. Students who are interested in taking on the 

role of School Captain, School Leader or House Captain are required to self nominate 

using a written application form which is provided to them. Following this, students are 

invited to present a speech prior to student voting. Leadership speeches this year are 

scheduled for Wednesday the 1 of December. If you have further questions at this time 

you are welcome to contact me. 

Parent Tell Them From Me Survey 

Each year we collect feedback from students, parents and staff which we use to          

improve. The parent survey will remain open this week and can be accessed at                            

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/mpsterm4 

NAPLAN Readiness Assessment 

Next year students in Year 3 and Year 5 will participate in NAPLAN online. In order to be 

prepared for this some students will sit a readiness test. This is not an assessment of      

student skills and no results are recorded. It is to ensure that our equipment and       

network is ready and that any technical issues can be resolved prior to the actual      

assessment dates next year. This readiness test takes approximately 20 minutes. 

Have a wonderful week. 



 OUR WEEKLY SUPER STARS  

PLATYPUS Sarah, Gabby, Rosie, Lilly, Maverick, Pearl 

KOALAS Taj, Hayley, Kyah, Taylor, Jack, Nova 

KOOKABURRAS Emme, Koa, Mia, Seth, Caitlin, Mavis, Willow 

WARIGALS  

BROLGAS Reigane, Chloe, Ruby, Levi, Adam, Charli 

EAGLES Jessie H, Cameron, Elouise, Hannah, Ava 

DJUNGGA  

2/3P  

3O  

3/4PM Dustin, Nick, Jailyn, Sophie, Amelia, Ryan 

GUNGARA Daniel, William 

2/6H Jack 

4/5C  

1/6DJ Tristan, Iroquois, Nathan, Toby, Mitchell, Brody 

5M Erin, Teaq, Skye, Mitul, Drezae, Jacob, Olivia 

5/6H  

6A Jack, Austin, Noah 

 

Teaq 

Consistency in  

Learning  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tune in to 2EAR FM or 107.5 to 

hear our leaders report each 

Monday at 12 noon!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ruby S, Zoe, Tanekkah, Oliv, Darcy, Daniel, 

Samuel, Amelia G, Lilli, Erin, Jon, Annalise, 

Khia, Aurora, Ridham, Nate, Dustin, Anika, 

Ace, Lachy, Taurean, Ikinofo, Tahlia,      

Alethiea, Lateesha, Jack E, Darcy R, Max, 

Luca, Declan, Elouise, Seth, Maddison, 

Olivia J, Alex, Caitlin, Elsie, Maverick, Ed 

Jessie H, Elouise 

H-N, Noah E 

 

Adam K, Ruby B, 

Levi C, Jack V, 

Drezae, Austin 

 

Amelia, Nick, 

Jailyn, 
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Remembrance Day 

The whole school participated in a 

minutes silence on Thursday 11      

November for Remembrance Day.     

Pictured are some poppies from 6A.    

Poultry Club Award 

Moruya Public School received the Champion Primary School award at the Moruya District Poultry Club 

2021 Annual Show in June.  

Kitchen Gardens' fluffy hens took out 1st and 2nd place in their section, with the school winning overall  

Primary School Champions.  

Well done to all the students who came along to the Poultry Show to support our 'girls'.  



 

 

School Banking Update 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THIS WEEK ONLY 

Every lunch order receives a FREE bag of popcorn. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

On 24 October 2021, the Treasurer and Minister for Education and Early Childhood 
Learning, the Hon. Sarah Mitchell MLC, announced that school banking programs 
will no longer be run in New South Wales schools from 2022. 

School banking programs at Moruya Public School are arranged at a local level via 
the P&C . With the upcoming cessation of the program, students will no longer be 
able to deposit savings through the school banking program at Moruya Public 
School. You can still keep your child’s bank account open and can continue to 
make deposits into your child’s accounts through online transfer or at any bank 
branch. More information is available on the department’s school banking         
website and Commonwealth Bank of Australia’s school banking website. 

Thank you to our volunteers and families who have supported this program. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/learning-across-the-curriculum/school-banking-program
https://www.education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/learning-across-the-curriculum/school-banking-program
https://www.commbank.com.au/banking/school-banking.html


   

MPS Memories      

Prepared & Shared 
Our Moruya Public School P&C Cookbook will be available for sale from the Moruya      

Markets this Saturday 20 November from either Cherie’s Records (opposite the            

playground) or Phil’s Seedling stalls. Don’t miss this chance to purchase 

a delightful cookbook, full of delicious recipes, as shared by the Moruya Public School    

community. With its stunning  photos of the Eurobodalla, this book makes a great        

Christmas present for family and friends. All proceeds from the sales goes to the P&C, to 

help support the students of Moruya Public School.  

THE COOKBOOK IS NOT AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE FROM THE FRONT OFFICE.  

 

LIMITED COPIES so get in quick!  

Cash Only - $35 each 
 



Community News 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

DONT PACK AWAY YOUR NETTY GEAR JUST YET PEEPS 
CHECK THIS OUT!  

Eurobodalla Netball are excited to be able to offer our junior players (aged 6-15) with a 4 week FREE, 
FUN, netball program, providing skills and game play. 

Running Wednesday afternoons 4:30-6pm from 24th November - 15th December.  

This is open to anyone, whether you have played before, or want to give it a try - so come along and try netball, 
learn new skills or improve current skills and have FUN!  

Age groups will be split up, everyone will have the opportunity to play with/against different people 
each week and the focus will be kids having FUN playing the sport they love.  
No uniforms are required, ENA will supply coloured playing bibs each week.  

To express interested please complete the following form  

https://forms.gle/tgVyPVaMbWW9UnS57 

https://forms.gle/tgVyPVaMbWW9UnS57

